Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education De '.IED

DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City DEPARTMENT § OF EDUCATION

FEB 2 6 2010

DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 8 7 s 2010

RESCHEDULING OF THE 10t ANNUAL CONVENTION OF THE PHILIPPINE
ASSOCIATION OF EDUCATION SUPERVISORS (PAES)

To:  Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents

1. The 10t Annual Convention of the Philippine Association of Education
Supervisors (PAES), Inc. which will be held on April 5-8, 2010 at Monte Vista
Resort, Pansol, Calamba, Laguna as stated in DepEd Memorandum No. 38, s. 2010
was rescheduled to August 24-27, 2010.

2. For more information, please contact Dr. Cecilia DC Geronimo at telefax

nos.: (02) 407-6482/454-6890/926-0187 and cellphone no.: 0917-810-1346 or

Ms. Alma Q. Divina at tel. nos.: (02) 533-6085 local 109/297-2533 and cellphone
0.: 0906-349-3093.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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